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Rethinking Schizophrenia Care Pathway 
 

The second phase of the  Rethinking Schizophrenia project, co-created by the European Brain 
Council (EBC) and the European Psychiatric Association (EPA), aims to describe the care pathway 
of people from the first episode of psychosis and schizophrenia to long-term care throughout the 
mental health system in different European countries with a focus on youth and young adults.  We 
invite all healthcare providers (psychiatrists, psychologists, nurses, social workers, general 
practitioners, etc.), particularly from the selected countries (Belgium, Denmark, France, 
Germany, Hungary, Italy, Poland, Spain and UK), to share their insights on this topic.  

It takes approximately 10 minutes to fill in the form.  

The responses are anonymous and should primarily reflect the situation in your country, your 
personal experience and opinion. 

Runtime of survey: 13th May – 30th June 2024 

Thank you! 

 

Access to Survey: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/R59Y5JT 

 QR Code  

 

https://www.braincouncil.eu/the-second-phase-of-the-rethinking-schizophrenia-project-kicks-off/
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